
 
Services held on 8th February 2024 
 
 
133/23/24 TO RECEIVE AN UPDATE ON THE TOWN COUNCIL CIL PROJECT 

AND CONSIDER ANY ACTIONS AND ASSOCIATED 
EXPENDITURE. 
 
The Town Clerk informed Members of the next steps to deliver the CIL 
funded project. 
 
It was proposed by Councillor Dent, seconded by Councillor Mortimore 
and resolved to RECOMMEND to the Extraordinary Policy and Finance 
Committee meeting to be held on 27th February 2024 to appoint Mel 
Richardson to undertake the procurement and project management 
work up to completion at a cost of £4,000, allocated to budget code 
6282 EMF Funding Bid. 
 
 

 


